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GOSPEL VIRTUES

Wednesday Word Link

This week we have been thinking
about how we can share the love

of God to others.

Each Sunday Mass is celebrated
at St Anne’s Church at 9am. 

This half term pupils are growing to be
compassionate and loving. 

.

On Thursday 8th February will be
whole school mass at school at

9am everyone is invited.

This week started with a really exciting day as we
welcomed RISE theatre into school. They led the children
in an exciting show and workshops all about how we can
look after God’s planet. The children had a great day. 

 On Tuesday Year 5 & 6 enjoyed a visit from students from
Warwick University. They enjoyed taking a trip to space in
the planetarium. Yesterday we celebrated National Story
Telling day. Our older pupils read stories to our younger
children which was lovely. 

Last Friday 7 of our children received their sacrament of
Confirmation. Well done children we are very proud of
you. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=105.8


Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.

DATE FOR YOUR
DIARY NOTICES

LATE COLLECTIONS
Please be aware any children
that are not collected at 3.30pm
& 2.15pm on Fridays will be put
into Kids Club.  Parents will be
charged £2.50 per 15 minutes
late.  This is to safeguard the
children. 

The Christmas school holiday,
children and young people who
are eligible for benefits-related
free school meals can benefit
from an amazing range of free
holiday clubs, experiences. 
Families who are eligible will
receive a letter in the post inviting
them to book.  In the letter, there
will be the childs HAF code, which
will be a reference number on all
bookings.

To book:
Make sure you have an
account
www.myaccount.coventry.gov.
uk
Have your HAF code ready (we
can provide this if you cannot
find it)
Add you child to the booking
system
Decide what to book - visit
coventry.gov.uk/haf
Book your child onto the
activities, it really is as simple
as that!

HAF - WINTER FUN

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY

NOTICES
24-25 TERM DATES

The new term dates will be sent
out shortly.  Once they are
agreed by our school governors,
for the next Academic year. 
Please see the attached dates
that will run up until this Summer
term..

Tuesday 6th February

Safer Internet Day

Thursday 9th February

Chinese New Year - Special
Meal Day

Friday 9th February

Children finish at 2.15pm for
half term

Monday 19th February

All children return to school

Tuesday 20th February

Whole School Retreat Day
with One Life Music

Thursday 7th March

World Book Day 

PARENT
CONSULTATIONS

Please ensure you return the
booking form to your class teacher. 

SCHOOL
UNIFORM

Please remember to label all items
brought into school, with your child's
name and year group.

Please can children be wearing school
shoes and not trainers when it is a
normal uniform day. 

The only jewellery allowed in school is
stud earrings. Thank you for your
support. 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS
We are currently accepting
registrations for our Nursery in
September.  If your child is turning 3
after the 31st August 2024 they will be
eligible for a fully funded 15 hours per
week place.  If both parents are
working a minimum of 16 hours per
week you could be eligible for 30 hours. 
Please collect a registration form from
the school office if you would like a
place.  We currently offer morning,
afternoon or full day places.  Should
you have any questions regarding
funding please contact the school
office.



 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Gerody &
Kylan

Gehrig &
Helena

Eseose &
Octavia

Ava-
Rose &
Parker

Mohou &
Victor

Chenuri
&

Michael

Tylar &
Arsal

Virtue Nominations
Asrith - For showing compassion to

another child by trying to help
them when they were hurt.



 

Renne Y2
Jayden Y5

Gracielle YR
Ellie Rose Y5

Evie YN
Rebecca Y2
Munachi Y5

Maja YR





















 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Mrs Batson 

Headteacher. 

 

2nd February 2024, 

Dear parents, 

We are looking at healthy travel and safety for children on their journey to and from school. St Anne’s takes 
the safety of our children very seriously and has identified that the area immediately around the school 
entrance(s) can be at times unsafe for the children when they arrive at or leave school. 

This is because of the inappropriate parking, particularly on the zig zag lines and where there are double 
yellow lines. The zig zag lines are there so that children can have a clear field of view to see traffic 
approaching and likewise, drivers have a clear view of any children who might wish to cross the road. 

If the zig zags are blocked by inconsiderate parking, then neither driver nor child can see each other and the 
risk of an accident is greatly increased. Where there are cones we ask that these areas are kept clear. The 
cones are along the corners of the junctions. We have witnessed cars parked on corners of junctions and up 
on the pavement. This again blocks the view of drivers coming out or entering Dunsmore Avenue. As the 
zebra crossing is so close to the junction everyone must have a clear view. Parents should not stop and drop 
off at the zebra crossing, other cars may think you have stopped and drive around you and may not see one 
of our precious children crossing the road. We just dread to think of what the outcomes could be. 

Ideally, every child would walk or cycle to school each day, but we realise, this is not always possible. 
Sometimes children need to be driven to school as some live too far away to walk or parents have other 
commitments. If you do need to drive, we would ask that you commit to parking safely in an appropriate 
place away from the school entrance so as to help protect all members of our school community. 
We would also ask that you show consideration to our neighbours by not blocking the entrance to their 
properties. By working together, we can make our school safer and healthier for everyone. 

HEADTEACHER: Mrs R Batson 
Chace Avenue, Willenhall, Coventry, CV3 3AD

02476302882 




